
Event Cancellation 
 
Dear SFS Community: 
 
In light of this evening’s ​AlertSF announcement​ which reads, “To reduce the spread of coronavirus 
SF health officials advise canceling non-essential large community events for the next 2 weeks,” we 
have made the decision to cancel the following SFS events: 
 

● PACT student event​ (Saturday, March 7) 
● SFS’s 41st Annual Auction​ for Tuition Assistance (Saturday, March 14) 
● SPEAK Talk with Dr. Chip Fletcher at SFS​: Climate Change and Our Kids (Monday, March 

16) 

At the time of this notification, school is scheduled to proceed as normal next week​. Our emergency 
response team continues to monitor developments and recommendations by the CDC and the SF 
Department of Public Health. Please pay close attention to ParentSquare for official announcements 
and updates regarding any changes to regularly scheduled school events next week. 
 
Although these decisions are not easy, I continue to feel confident that we are on top of this. We are 
getting good advice from professionals in our community and beyond. Thank you for joining me in 
staying measured.  
 
 
 

https://www.sfdph.org/dph/alerts/files/03.06.20%20Updated%20DPH%20Recommendations_COVID-19.pdf
https://www.parentsquare.com/feeds/2581153
https://www.parentsquare.com/feeds/2578360
https://www.parentsquare.com/feeds/2578360

